
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
9/12/2018 

Attended by: Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Russ Lane, Lara Sargent, Ken Perley, Rick Poland,  
 Don Smith, Jean Smith 

 
Meetings will be held on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 5pm at Ellingwood Information Center. 
 
 
American Legion:  Andrea and Sandra visited the American Legion on 9/5/18 and explained the work 

the committee is doing. The Legion offered to contribute $1,000 to this work. They 
also suggested looking for support from the Sons of the Legion, Auxillary, VFW, 
Lions, Rotary, Friends of Colonial Pemaquid 

 
O.W. Holmes: Andrea met with Dick Smith and obtained a quote from O.W. Holmes for a six-foot 

wide gravel path. The quote was $6,500 and if reclaimed asphalt was added it would 
approximately $800 more. 

 
Civil War Vets: Sandra would like to find where all Civil War vets are buried in Bristol. 
 
BCS: 5th grade teacher @ BCS interested in local history and wars would like to involve kids 

with Veterans Memorial 
 
Veteran’s Day: Coffee and baked goods for Veterans at Ellingwood – be thinking of other ideas 
 
Fundraising: Bristol Parks Holiday Decorating Contest 
 Harbor Room 
 Donation Jug @ Ellingwood 
 
Goals/To Do:  Go through list of veterans and see if all are listed – Ken 
   Map/key of things around town – Russ 
   Print Donation Sign for Veterans Memorial Jug – Lara 
   Type Wish List – Lara 
 
Next Meeting: Discuss Veteran’s Day 
   Reaching out to organizations 
   Estimates 
    
    


